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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 10:42 AM
To: sales
Cc: richard@hotrodlane.cc; Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; 'fayetteville denise georgiou'; 

Mena Mike Spencer (menawwtp@gmail.com)
Subject: AR0036692_Street & Performance ARP001057 Aug 2013 no discharge certification and 

ADEQ reply_20130924
Attachments: 20130802091115046.pdf

Richard, 
 
Your no discharge certification (attached) was received on 8/2/13 stating Street and Performance has 
discharged no regulated wastewater to the City’s collection system since 4/9/13.  This certification 
statement satisfies the quarterly reporting requirements requested from the City.  Please continue this 
reporting practice whether discharging or not.   
 
This office has noted your reporting months are December, March, June and September of each year 
or immediately after there is a regulated wastewater discharge to the City. 
 
Please notify this office two (2) weeks prior to when you anticipate your next discharge as a 
site visit (with sampling) is scheduled to be performed before this year is up. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  Mike Spencer, Mena Wastewater Superintendent   
       Denise Georgiou, CH2M Consultant to the City 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: sales [mailto:sales@hotrodlane.cc]  
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 8:33 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Cc: richard@hotrodlane.cc 
Subject: Street & Performance, Inc. 
 
  
ATTN: This email may contain confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient. 
Any unauthorized use or distribution by another party is strictly prohibited. 




